
 
 
Dear President Donald Trump:  
  
9/11 Justice, an organization representing victims of the September 11, 2001 terrorist attacks, has 
proposed a pledge that we believe is essential to our nation's integrity and the memory of those 
we lost. 
  
The pledge, with over 3,000 signatories, asks that you commit to not endorse any normalization 
deal involving Saudi Arabia unless it fully addresses the role of the Saudi Arabian government in 
the 9/11 attacks.  
  
With the 23rd anniversary approaching, a time that marks the loss of 2,977 of our family 
members and loved ones, we hope you will take this opportunity to join with us in our quest for 
justice and accountability. 
  
We would also like to extend an invitation for you to meet with family members of 9/11 victims 
on September 11th at the World Trade Center site in New York City, following the conclusion of 
the ceremonies. As reported today by The New York Times, both of you are considering visits to 
the site, and we believe this would be a meaningful opportunity for you to hear directly from 
those most affected by this tragedy and understand why this pledge is so important to us all. 
  
  
We look forward to your response and hope to engage in meaningful dialogue on this crucial 
issue. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
  
Brett Eagleson 
President 9/11 Justice 
 
 
 

https://www.nytimes.com/2024/09/04/us/politics/harris-biden-trump-sept-11-nyc.html

